

- IMPORTANT MEMO -

To: Golden Door Parents/Guardians—6th & 7th Grade

Date: March 26, 2019

Subject: Pilot Saturday Test Prep Program for 6th & 7th Grade Students

.....

Dear Parents of 6th & 7th Grade Students,

Golden Door is piloting a Saturday test prep program that we hope will better prepare students for the upcoming state assessments, the New Jersey Student Learning Assessment (formerly called PARCC).

This program is free of charge to all students enrolled in Golden Door's 6th & 7th grade. The program is being funded through ESEA and will be provided by Sylvan Learning Center. Please see the attached registration form for more details.

This free program starts this Saturday and we strongly encourage you to enroll your child today!

If you'd like to enroll your child in this free test prep program, please fill out the registration form on reverse side and send it to your child's homeroom teacher no later than Thursday, March 28th.

We hope that you choose to take advantage of this wonderful free opportunity!